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Sustainability  
Peer-to-Peer Exchange 
Agenda  
 
Date of Visit:  November 14, and 15, 2013 
Location:   Lowell Police Department, 50 Arcand Drive Lowell MA 01852 
Participants:  Lowell, Glendale, Frisco, New Haven, Cambridge and Boston SPI 

team members 
 
Agenda 

• Day 1 (full day) 
o 8:30-9:00 AM: Coffee/Water/Muffins 
o 9:00-10:15 AM: Lowell Police Department Compstat Meeting 
o 10:15 AM - 12:00 PM: Orientation Meeting  

 Overview of goals of the exchange 
 Presentations by each site on their projects and sustainability efforts 

o 12:00 – 1:30 PM: Lunch Break (Cobblestones) 
o 1:30 – 4:00 PM: Site visits to Lowell Police Department target areas and 

meeting with officers 
o 4:00 – 4:30 PM: Snack Break 
o 4:30: Greetings from City Manager 
o 5:30-6:30: Panel with Neighborhood Leaders 

 
• Day 2 (half day) 

o 8:30-9:00 AM: Coffee/Water/Muffins 
o 9:00-11:00 AM: Roundtable discussion/workshop on sustainability 
o 11:00-11:30 AM: T/A Site Visit Debriefing and evaluation  
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Parking (in LPD lot on Arcand Drive) / Transportation Information 
 
Day 1:  
Boston  1 parking spot  
Cambridge 2 parking spots  
New Haven 1 parking spot  
Frisco  1 parking spot  
 
LPD to pick up Mike White, Lt. Carpenter, Commander Anderson, Assistant Chief 
Casanova and Lt. Blanchard at the Courtyard Marriott (Lowell) at 8:00am. 
 
Day 2: 
Boston  2 parking spots  
Cambridge 2 parking spots  
New Haven 1 parking spot  
Frisco  1 parking spot  
 
LPD to pick up Mike White, Lt. Carpenter, Commander Anderson, Assistant Chief 
Casanova and Lt. Blanchard at the Courtyard Marriott (Lowell) at 8:00am. 
 
Any questions or concerns while you are visiting, please contact Maryann Ballotta 
(mballotta@lowellma.gov or 617-694-4469) 
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